
  

4020 S. 147th Street Omaha, NE 68137  |  9401 W. Brown Deer Road Milwaukee, WI 53224 

 
 
 

 

April 12, 2021 

 

 

VIA EMAIL & MAIL 

ALIPSK@milwaukee.gov 

Aaron D. Lipski 

Acting Fire Chief 

City of Milwaukee 

711 W. Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 

 

RE:  Notice of Intent to Terminate Private Ambulance Service Provider Agreement 

 

Dear Chief Lipski: 

 

Pursuant to the Private Ambulance Service Provider Agreement for Emergency Medical Services 

dated December 19, 2017, as assigned to and assumed by Midwest Medical Transport 

Company, LLC, Midwest Medical hereby provides written notice of its intent to terminate the 

Agreement.   

 

Midwest Medical will work with the City in order to allow for an orderly transition and is willing 

to complete that process as soon as April 30, 2021. 

 

Please contact us to begin discussing the transition of the City dispatching calls in the Area #1 

Service Area. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MIDWEST MEDICAL TRANSPORT COMPANY, LLC  
 

 
 

Jeff Shullaw 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

cc: Mr. Joshua Parish, Acting Assistant Chief  

Ms. Sharon Purifoy, Acting Deputy Chief-EMS  

Tyrone St. Junior, Esq. – Assistant City Attorney  

Mr. Ed Matteson  

Brian C. Randall, Esq. 
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